2nd Grade Shoe Drive!

Introducing ... Soles4Souls!

We are collecting gently worn shoes to stop
garbage from going in the landfills and helping
people who need shoes!

We would like to help you clean out your clogsets!
Do you have any shoes to donate that are gently
worn?

When: March 3rd - March 17th
Where: Barley Sheaf School - Send the shoes to
school with your child or drop them off in the box
in the lobby.

We are accepting all Kinds of shoes ...
mens, womens, children and toddlers.
Fancy or plain will work! We can accept single
shoes, but prefer pairs.

Thank you for your support!




